MAC Board Meeting
May 17, 2017
The meeting commenced at 7:06pm
Treasurer’s Report:  John reported that MAC is good financial standing.  The bank statement was reviewed.  Frank Dain moved to approve the treasures report and Julie Miller seconded.
Membership Report:  Kim G.  reported that we have 608 members.  New Club member is Swing 46.
2018 MAC Awards:  Tuesday March 27th2018 was proposed as a possible date for next year’s MAC Awards.  There was discussion about the MAC Award rules.  Any revisions that might be needed will be discussed at the June meeting.   
MAC 2 School:  MAC 2 School will be the weekend of September 9th and 10th.  There was discussion about the seminars that will be offered as well as what SWAG might be given to the participants.
[bookmark: _GoBack]They Write The Songs:  Potential date for the event is Sunday November 12th.  Jennie and Lennie will contact possible headliners.       
Open Floor:                                                                                                                                                                               -There will be no MAC Open Mic in the months of June and July.                                                                                                                                                                 -September 24th is the Broadway Cares Equity Fights Aids Flea Market.  MAC will once again participate.  Amy will clean out the storage unit and keep those items that can be sold.                                                                       -Board Election will take place in August.  Julie reports that at the end of July we will seek out people who might be interested in running.  
Meeting adjourned at 10:00pm.

